
Dear Mr. Tounget, 
  
I am a resident of northwest Austin and I am writing in support of the final map voted out by 
the Independent Citizen’s Redistricting Commission on November 6, 2013. 
  
I live in central Austin and the majority of my property tax dollars go to support AISD.  I want to 
know that I am represented by a Council member who shares my school district and the central 
traffic and development issues that are important to me.  The Loop 360 and close-in Mopac 
residents share common issues with other central Austin citizens and we do not have the same 
concerns as residents of Lake Travis and far north Austin. 
  
In the previous map my central Austin voting precinct, Precinct 220, was split in half 
horizontally.  The final map makes much more sense in terms of serving the needs and assuring 
meaningful representation of our central northwest  community. 
  
Robin Abbott 
 


